
Ferry Market’s One Year Anniversary 

 Celebrating Ferry Market’s First 

Year in the New Hope Community 
 

Tuesday, September 18, 2018 

 

It’s hard to believe that next month Ferry 

Market will have been open for one year. Since 

the market’s opening, new vendors have been 

added, but one constant remains the same: 
Ferry Market is THE reason to visit New Hope! 

 

On December 31, 2014, the Playhouse Inn 

Properties purchased the Four Seasons Mall, 

located at 32 South Main Street in New Hope, 

PA. Despite the beautiful Delaware River views, 

flooding caused this 12,000 square foot building 

to fall into disrepair and the business eventually 

filed for bankruptcy.  
 
Over the course of three years and ten months, 

Sherri and Kevin Daugherty converted this retail 

space into the upscale indoor and outdoor 

gourmet market that it is today. The space was 

updated and modernized with an open 

architecture concept. Exposed ceilings, garage 

doors opening to the main street of New Hope, 

and an outdoor courtyard were designed with the 

help of Ralph C. Fey, AIA Architects. 

 
Ferry Market opened its doors for business on 

Thursday, October 4, 2017. New Hope has 

always been a food focused town, and Ferry 

Market contributes to that level of culinary 

excellence without competing. What makes 

Ferry Market unique is that it provides a place 

where patrons can stop in for a quick bite to 

enjoy onsite or on the go at every price point. 

They offer healthy and flavorful options for 

breakfast, lunch, and dinner. Ferry Market caters 

to people with dietary restrictions, such as gluten 

sensitivities, and delivers flavors from all over 

the world, including France, Hawaii, India, 

Mexico, Peru, and Taiwan. 
 
Throughout the past year, Ferry Market has 

become much more than just a market. It has 

become a must-see destination for visitors, a hub 

of community events, and a special place of 

carefree socialization. They have hosted the 

New Year New Business Celebration, Music in 

the Market, a Health and Wellness Weekend, 

and the New Hope Celebrates Pride Social. 

Ferry Market will be celebrating its one year 

anniversary on Thursday, October 4, 2018 and 

invite the community to participate. 

 
At the celebration, locals are invited to try new 

food and drink at the market, listen to live 

music, meet friends for dinner, and participate in 

a special Story Slam. Enjoy dinner with live 

rock music, courtesy of The Zeke Sky Band. For 

the Story Slam, storytellers will prepare a five-

minute story, randomly selected names will be 

drawn out of a hat, and judges from the audience 

will critique each story. Beer and wine will be 

available for purchase throughout the Story 

Slam. Birthday cake will be served!  
 
This is just the beginning for Ferry Market. 

Celebrate hard work, progress, and memories at 

Ferry Market’s One Year Anniversary with 

music, food, drink, and stories. Please join us in 

commemorating Ferry Market’s first year of 

many as part of the New Hope community. 


